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Docket No. 50-333 SAN 27 R

New York Power Authority
James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
ATTN: Mr. Radford Converse
Resident Manager
Post Office Bor 41
Lycoming, New York 13093

Dear Mr. Converse:
SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 5033391000

This letter transmits the findings of the special safety inspection conducted by Messrs. S. 1.
Hansell and J. G. Caruso of this office from December 2 - 6, 1991, at the James A.

FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant, Scriba, New York. At the conclusion of the inspection, the

findings were discussed with those members of your staff identified in the enclosed report,

Specific areas important to public health and safety were examined during this inspection and
are identified in the NRC inspection report enclosed with this letter.  The inspection
reviewed the administration and record keeping for the licensed and nonlicensed operator
training programs.

As & result of this inspection we found that, in general, training administered to licensed
operators s conducive (o safe operation. The operations and training personnel have a good
working re \ationship,

Based on the results of the inspection, certain of your activities were not conducted in full
vompliance with NRC requirements dealing with management of active licensed operators,
tollow-up to a Diagnostic Evaluaticn Team (DET) finding. Region 1 is planning & teview of
all DET findings. This finding will be included in the review. As such, no Notice of
Violation (NOV) will be issued at this time, but will be addressed in a future

correspondence.

in accordance with 10 CFR 2,790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of this letter and
the enclosed report will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room. The responses
requested by this letter are not subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of
Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, Public Law
No. 96-511.
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Your cooperstion with us in this matter is appreciated. Should you have any questions,
please contact Mr, Richard J, Conte at (215) 337.5210.

Sincerely,

i’-". ‘.‘,/Yr o ‘.V' PRt ( /';,
Lee H. Bettenhausen, Chief
Operations Branch

Division of Reactor Safety

Ec osure: Inspection Report No, 50-333/91.26

e w/encl;

1. Brons, President

R. Beedle, Executive Vice President - Nuclear

G. Goldstein, Assistant General Counsel

J. Gray, Jr., Director, Nuclear Licensing - BWR

Supervisor, Town of Scriba

C. Donaldson, Esquire, Assistant Attorney General,
New York Department of Law

Director, Power Division, Department of Public Service,
State of New York

K. Abraham, PAO (2)

"ublic Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Resident Inspector

State of New York, SLO Designee
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boe wiencl:

Region | Docket Room (with concurrences)
Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o encls)
W. Lanning, DRS

L. Bettenhausen, DRS

R. Conte, DRS

). Joyner, DRS

C. Cowgill, Dk

D. Haverkamp, DRP

R. Summers, DRP

W. Cook, SRI - FitzPatrick

W, Schmidt, SRI - Nine Mile Point
L. Rossbach, SRI - IP-3

R. Lobel, EDO

R. Capra, NRR

B. McCabe, NRR

[PRS SALP Coordinator

DRSS SALP Coordinator

1. Caruso, DRS

S. Hansell, DRS

DRS Files (3)
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